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Dear Parent/Guardian

Spring is always a wonderful time of year, full of promise and anticipation 
as daylight hours grow longer, leaves are bursting open on the trees and 
gardens are full of colour.  It is also a time to shake off the winter blues and 
look forward to the future.

Our Year 12 pupils are now in the last stages of preparing for their 
GCSE examinations.  It is important that they grasp with both hands the 
opportunity to achieve to their very best ability.  A robust and consistent 
revision plan is the key to success.  I want to wish all our Year 12 pupils 
every success in the coming months.

Many varied and exciting activities will take place for all pupils in the 
summer term – all of which will enrich their educational experience.

I hope you enjoy reading this Newsletter which provides a snapshot of 
the various activities and achievements of our pupils over the past term.

I do hope you and your family have a most enjoyable Easter break.

D Livingstone
Principal
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Junk Kouture Success in 
Regional Heats
On Friday 1st March four 
City of Armagh High 
School students competed 
in the regional finals of 
Junk Kouture. Well done to 
all of the participants that 
took part and ‘Good Luck’ 
to Rachel Irwin on getting 
through to the All Ireland 
Finals in Dublin.
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For the past 6 weeks, LSC pupils have been en-
gaged in learning golf. Equipment has been given 
to the school for the pupils to continue to prac-
tice the sport, giving the pupils a chance to take 
the sport up as a hobby. 
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Mrs Todd and Mrs Livingstone con-
tinue to lead this year’s Duke of Ed 
participates. The pupils have been to 
Tollymore Forest Park and Gosford 
Park and hope to undertake their final 
expedition in June. 
For anyone who hasn’t heard of the 
Duke of Edinburgh Award, it gives 
pupils the chance to do something 
completely new and improve on 
things they’re already doing. It takes pupils out of their comfort zone and into a 
place where they’ll push themself and have amazing new experiences. Through 
the award pupils will build confidence, resilience, skills for work and friendship 
groups.

At a Glance

Year 12 Business Studies class visit Tayto, Tandragee as part of their course.

SU Formal at the Hilgrove Hotel.

KS3 pupils took part in a sponsored ‘Read-on’ 
to celebrate World Book Day. They managed 
to raise a fantastic £1015 for The Northern 
Ireland Cancer Fund For Children. 
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18th  - 26th April 		  - Easter Holidays

Monday 29th April		  - Pupils return to school 

Monday 6th May		  - Holiday (May Bank Holiday)

Thursday 16th May		  - Balmoral Show

Monday 27th May		  - Holiday (May Bank Holiday)

3rd - 10th June		  - Year 8-11 Exam Week

Friday 28th June 		  - Last day of term


